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ESPANOLA-The 
Manitou lin-Sudbury 
District Services Board will 
be dealing with a surplus in 
its financial statements for 
2012 at the June board 
meeting. 

Fern Dominelli, CAO of 
the DSB, told the Recorder 
after a board meeting last 
week, "We had the finan­
cial statements presented 
by our accountant, Kirby 
Houle, at our meeting. We 
are looking at a surplus of 
$215,902, that will first be 
looked at by our finance 
committee, with a recom­
mendation to be made to 
the board in June as to what 
our options are and where 
this money will be used." 


